
The Indiana State Department of Health, in partnership with the Cribs for Kids National Infant Safe Sleep 
Initiative, implements a statewide program that provides education and infant survival kits to infant 
caregivers and families. The survival kits contain one infant portable crib, fitted sheet with imprinted safe 
sleep messaging, a wearable blanket, a pacifier, and safe sleep recommendations for those in need and at risk. 
Hoosier Uplands implements the program in the agency’s 5 primary counties. Please contact Alyssa Prince if 
you are in need of a safe place for your child to sleep at 812-849-4447 or by email: 
aprince@hoosieruplands.org.  
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